
Shoes for Project Agape Children 

 

 

Each fall we collect donations for Project Agape.  One of the great needs is shoes for the children 

so that they can attend school.  The government in Armenia charges tax on used shoes to we are 

asked to donate ONLY new shoes.  The Outreach Committee is asking for donations to purchase 

new shoes for the children.   

 

It is heartbreaking to hear that children who want to attend school in Armenia can’t because they 

don’t have a pair of shoes to wear.  Children in Armenia value an education as it is their only 

way out of poverty. 

 

Would you give generously to Shoes for Project Agape Children.  Donations will be accepted 

through August 21 so that members of the Outreach Committee can purchase the shoes.  You 

may make your check payable to the church and on the memo line write, Shoes for Project 

Agape Children. 

 

The Outreach Committee appreciates your continued support. 

 

Brenda Alexander, Chair. 


